      Weekly Newsletter  13th October 2017  
Amazingly we are near the end of the first term. 
Please look out for some important letters going out in the near future.
1. Young Voices    2. School opening time
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent consultations	 										             Thank you to all parents who have filled out the forms for pupil premium. As you will know school funding is under pressure and any additional income is very welcome. If you have not completed your form please could you do so and hand it in to the office.			                                                                       MacMillan										                                       The coffee ‘afternoon’ was extremely well attended, thank you to all who came along and to all of you who donated the wonderful cakes. Once again many thanks to Kelly for her efforts and additional fundraising, the total raised exceeded £360.00. We must also include a big thank you to year 6 who helped out so sensibly.     									                 Beechgrove Lantern Procession  							                                          Our friends from Beechgrove continue to run the well-attended arts and crafts club on Thursday. Interesting and creative activities are organised for the children each week. Last week the children made Autumn lanterns and we would like to remind you that all are invited to attend the Lantern procession at Beechgrove that will take place on Saturday 21st October. If you would like to attend bring along your Lanterns (they have additional lanterns as well) and turn up at Beechgrove for 5.30pm   		   								     Christian values 											              The children had a lovely day in church today engaged in activities around our Christian values. Thank you to Judith, Janice and Pat for all their efforts. In the past the school has awarded a kindness award each week to pupils who display kindness to others. From now on, so that the children begin to understand the meaning of our values, awards will be awarded to thos e displaying behaviour or actions that exemplify Respect, Honesty, Compassion, Perseverance and Responsibility.  This is in addition to awards for academic achievement.		                  Awards this week										              Academic awards this week go to;    Year 6 -  Mark M, Year 5 – Lillia, Year 4 – Harry, Year 3 – Mary, Year 2 – Molly, Year 1 – Finley and Year R Thomas.  Awards for respect go to Jacob and Alexia 										           

                                               																	    












	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	October
	20th
	End of term

	
	30th
	Back to school

	November
	10th
	Remembrance service at St Marys 10.45am

	
	29th
	Pantomime trip






	
Pig pen Problem solution
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